LONG BIEN DISTRICT DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION & TRAINING LONG BIEN SECONDARY SCHOOL

REVISION MID – 1st TERM WRITTEN TEST - GRA School year: 2021 - 2022

A. Vocabulary: Related to the topics:

- > My hobbies
- > Health
- > Community service

B. Grammar & Structures

- 1. Verbs of liking + V-ing
- 2. Compound sentences
- 3. Imperative with more or less
- 4. Past simple and Present perfect
- 5. Present simple, Future simple

.....

C. Pronunciation: Sounds and Stress.

D. Questions

I. Phonetics

Choose the words that have the underlined part pronounced/ stressed differently.

II. Vocabulary and grammar

- 1. Choose the best answer.
- 2. Correct the mistakes.

III. Listening

- 1. Listen to the tape and fill in the missing words.
- 2. Listen and answer True / False.
- 3. Choose the best answer for each question; listening comprehension.

IV. Reading

- 1. Reading comprehension.
- 2. True/False.
- 3. Gap filling.

V. Writing

- 1. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.
- 2. Complete the sentences using the words given.

PRACTICE

I/ Pronunciation

Choose the word	whose underlined p	oart is pronounced di	fferently.
1. A. computer	B. clothes	C. collect	D.

1. A. <u>c</u> omputer	B. <u>c</u> lothes	C. <u>c</u> ollect	D. re <u>c</u> ycle
2. A. <u>f</u> avourite	B. o <u>f</u>	C. <u>f</u> at	D. <u>f</u> ever
3. A. heada <u>ch</u> e	B. architect	C. chemical	D. children
4. A. cou <u>gh</u>	B. though	C. lau <u>gh</u>	D. enough
5. A. <u>c</u> ertain	B. <u>c</u> ompare	C. encourage	D. community
6. A. charity	B. chemistry	C. s <u>ch</u> ool	D. mechanic
7. A. b <u>i</u> rd	B. <u>gi</u> rl	C. f <u>i</u> rst	D. s <u>i</u> ster
8. A. b <u>u</u> rn	B. s <u>u</u> n	C. h <u>u</u> rt	D. t <u>u</u> rn
9. A. n <u>u</u> rse	B. picture	C. s <u>u</u> rf	D. ret <u>u</u> rn
10. A. <u>h</u> obby	B. <u>h</u> our	C. <u>h</u> otel	D. <u>h</u> ot

II/ Vocabulary and Grammar 1 Mark the letter A R C D to indicate the correct answer to each of the

1.Mark the letter	(A, B, C, D to indicate	e the correct answe	r to each of the question		
1. The Japanese e	eat a lot of fish and he	althy food,	they live for a long time.		
A. so	B. because	C. or	D. but		
2. She	more than 50 dolls fr	om all over the wor	ld so far.		
A. has collected	B. collected	C. collect	D. is collecting		
3.She stays in	by exercising	daily and eating we	11.		
A. health	B. fit	C. size	D. shape		
4. "Go Green" is	a non-profit	that protects the env	rironment.		
A. volunteer	B. community	C. benefit	D. organization		
5. I think people	5. I think people outdoor activities like playing sports or cycling in the future.				
A. will enjoy	B. enjoy	C. enjoys	D. have enjoyed		
6. My father often exercises in the morning.					
A. do	B. doing	C. does	D. to do		
7. Linh often uses	s her headphones when	n she listens to musi	c her parents don't like		
loud noise.					
A. so	B. but	C. because	D. and		
8. "Be a Buddy" has education for street children.					
A. provided	B. donated	C. taken	D. helped		
9 you ev	verany volun	teer work before?			
A. Do - do	B. Did – do	C. Will – do	D. Have - done		
10. Tom ate something bad last night so he had a terrible					

A. headache	B. stomachache	C. temperature	D. sunburn
11. All of us enjo	y to classi	cal music.	
A. listen	B. listen	C. listening	D. listened
12. If you like pla	ying monopoly or ch	ness, your hobby is	•••••
A. collecting	B. pl	aying sports	
C. dancing	D. pl	aying board games	
13. It rained so h	eavily, we	e stayed at home.	
A. because	B. and	C. so	D. or
14. Hoa looks red	l. She was outdoors y	esterday. Perhaps she	has
A. flu	B. sunburn	C. spots	D. stomachache
15. Eat	junk food. It make	s you fat.	
A. more	B. less	C. much	D. a lot of
16	your homework yest	erday?	
A. Do you do	B. Are you doing	C. Did you do	D. Will you do
		on a lot of wei	_
A. takes	B. puts	C. spends	D. brings
18. Peter often	the violin .	his free tin	me.
A. play-in	B. plays- on	C. play- on	D. plays-in
19. Watching too	much television is no	ot goodyou o	r your eyes.
A. with	B. to	C.at	D. for
20. Mr John	English in this s	school for more than 1	0 years.
A. teaches	B. taught	C. has taught	D. is taught
2. Find out and c	ircle the mistake by	choosing A,B,C or D.	
1. They go to the	nursing home togeth	er <u>yesterday</u> .	
A B	C	D	
2. If you want to	help <u>street children,</u> y	ou can <u>donating</u> cloth	es and books.
A	В	C D	
3. I have got up a	<u>t</u> seven <u>o'clock</u> <u>yeste</u>	rday morning.	
A B	C	D	
4. You should eat	less fast food, but yo	ou will put on weight.	
A	ВС	D	
5. They went to H	Ia Long Bay many <u>ti</u>	mes.	
A B C		D	
6. Minh enjoys to	listen to classical m	usic, <u>but</u> he spends a li	ttle time doing it.
	A B	C	D
7. Eat more junk	food! You will get ov	verweight if you keep	doing that .

A B		C D		
8. You shouldn't stay at home all day because it's bad for your health. Go out less!				
A		В С	D	
9.You have a sore throa	at, <u>but</u> you shoul	dn't talk <u>more</u> .		
<u>A</u> B	${C}$	D		
10. They didn't collecte	d enough books	and clothes for their	volunteer <u>programme</u> yet.	
A	_ <u>B</u>	<u> </u>	D	
III. Reading				
· ·	answer A, B, C.	or D to fill each blan	k in the following passage.	
			short video clips with my	
digital camera. It was n				
_			ed asking my friends and	
relatives to take (3)				
clips. When I have finis			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
_	_	_	rt filming. We film at the	
•	•		avel far. When the video	
clip is finished, I invite	all the "actors"	and we watch the film	n at my house.	
1. A. enjoyable	B. enjoyed	C. enjoying	D. enjoy	
2. A. done	B. made		D. watched	
3. A. scene	B. role	C. part	D. film	
4. A. until	B. after	C. only	D. before	
5. A. so	B. because	C. but	D. although	
2. Read the passage an	d choose the co	rrect answer (A, B, C	C or D) to fill in the	
blanks.				
Laura's hobby is	s photography. S	She (1)photog	graphing as a hobby when	
her brother gave her his	s old camera. At	first, Laura only used	l it to take random photo of	
her surroundings. She g	gradually fell in	love (2)her art	every day. Laura loves (3)	
candid photos of o	ordinary people	because she has foun	nd that a single picture can	
tell a story and convey	a lot of emotions	s. Through an online	community, Laura met and	
made friends with peop	ole whose hobby	(4)also taking	g pictures. They shared the	
photos they've taken a	and tips on how	to be a better photo	grapher. To Laura, taking	
photos is more than ju	st a hobby. It's	her passion. It's som	ething she hopes to do (5)	
a living in the fut	ture.			
1.A.got down	B.got up	C.took up	D.took on	
2.A.about	B.with	C.for	D.to	
3.A.take	B.took	C.to be taken	D.taking	

4.A.is	B.was	C.has been	D.will be
5.A.as	B.but	C.so	D.and

3. Read the following passage and mark the letter A,B, C,D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

Many people like to keep pets. Dogs and cats are very popular pets. Some people, however, keep birds or goldfish. They need less space and are easier to look after. If you want to have a pet, you can buy one from a pet shop but you must be careful not to buy a sick animal. It is best if you know something about the pet you want. This helps you choose a healthy pet. However, if you do not have much money and know very little about animals, you can visit the Royal Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RSPCA).

The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded in England in 1821. It was set up to make sure that all animals are treated with kindness. The RSPCA in Hong Kong carries out this aim. The RSPCA officers collect animals which have no homes and are left in the street. They look after them until they are healthy again. People visiting the RSPCA may choose their pets from these animals and you can be sure that you will get a healthy pet. If later your pet becomes ill, you can take it to the doctors at the RSPCA for treatment. When you have a pet, it is very important that you look after it properly. You must remember to feed it at suitable times. You should also give it a clean and comfortable place to rest. Your pet will be happy and healthy if you love it and care for it properly.

1 1	•				
1.According to the passage, what kind of pet needs more space?					
A. A dog	B. A bird	C. A	goldfish	D. A m	nouse
2. What can help you	a choose a healthy p	et?			
A. Being care	ful with your mone	y C. Ha	aving a lot o	of money	
B. Learning about a pet you want D. Visiting many pet shops				S	
3. The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded					
A. in 1924	B. in England	C. more	than 1000 y	ears ago	D. in 1842
4. What does the RSPCA do with sick and homeless animals?					
A. Leave them in the streets B. Make them healthy again					
C. Give them to people who cure sick pets. D. Sell them to pet shops					
5. You can always be sure that every pet from the RSPCA					
A. will never	get sick	C. is	strong and h	nealthy	
B. is collected from a dustbin D. always needs too much care					
4.Read the passage, and then choose the best answers.					

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things those boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trip to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

- 1. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?
 - A. They do the shopping, and repair or clean up their house.
 - B. They tell them stories and sing dance for them.
 - C. They cool, sew, and wash their clothes.
 - D. They take them to basketball games.
- 2. What do they help boys whose fathers do not live with them?
 - A. To learn things about their fathers.
 - B. To get to know thing about their fathers.
 - C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
 - D. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
- 3 .Which activities are NOT available for the students at the clubs?
 - A. playing games

 B. learning photography
 - C. going to interest places D. watching films
- 4. Why do they use many students as volunteers? Because _____.
 - A. they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls.
 - B. they have a lot of free time.
 - C. they know how to do the work.
 - D. they are good at playing games and learning new things.
- 5. Where don't students often do volunteer work?
- A. hospitals B. orphanages C. clubs D. homes for the elderly

5. Read the passage, and then choose the correct answer.

Scouting began in England in 1907. The Boy Scouts of America started three years later. Today, there are Boy Scout programmes in more than 140 countries. In the

United States alone, there are over 4 million Scouts. Boy Scouts learn useful skills while having fun. Scouts swim and play sports, go camping and hiking, and learn how to survive in the outdoors. They also learn how to protect the environment. Other Scout activities include making arts and crafts, learning first aid, and learning how to use computers or fix cars. Scouts often do community service and volunteer work. Scouts learn teamwork by working together.

1.Scouting beg	gan in the United States	s in	
A. 1907	B. 1910	C. 1917	D. 1920
2.There are ov	er 4 million Scouts in	·	
A. England	B. the USA	C. the world	D. North America
3.Scouts learn	many skills except	•	
A. swimming	B. collecting	C. going camping	D. playing sports
4.Scouts activi	ties include many exce	ept	
A. learning ho	w to make cars	B. making arts and cr	rafts
C. learning firs	st aid	D. learning how to us	se computers
5.Scouts learn	teamwork by		
A. working on	e by one	B. working alone	
C. working all	year round	D. working in groups	3
IV. Writing			
1. Rewrite the	sentences with the giv	en words without chai	nging the meaning.
1. Her hobby is	s helping homeless peo	ople on the street.	
She loves hel	ping homeless people.		
2. Collecting g	lass bottles makes me	happy.	
I like collect	ing glass bottles	•••••	
3. Long finds p	olaying basketball inter	resting.	
Long thinks p	olaying basketball is in	teresting	•••••
4. I find playin	g board game with my	friends is very fun.	
	t go camping because of	<u>-</u>	
•	•	eavily, we couldn't go	camping
•	o school yesterday bec	` '	
I was	s sick, so I didn't go to	school yesterday	
	s his hands a lot, so he		
	washes his hands a lot		
	nard but she failed the	•	
although Mi w	orked hard, she failed	the exam	

9. If you eat more junk food, you will put on weight. (less)					
If you eat less junk food, you won't put on weight					
10. We have donated books and clothes for ten years.					
We began donating books and clothes in ten years					
2. Arrange these words to make meaningful sentences.					
1.you/ have/ finished/ homework/ your/ yet?					
2. the flu/ should/ you/ a cold/ if/ have/ or/ you/ home/ stay.					
3. Ha Noi/ homeless/ give/ in/ clothes/ away/ they/ warm/ to/ people.					
4.our/ a/ in/ makes/ volunteering/ difference/ community.					
5.Jim/ overweight/,so/ eats/ is/ fast food/ too much/ he.					
3. Write sentences, using the words given.1. Phong/ eat/ lots of/ junk food/ so/ he/ putting/ weight.					
2.I/ exercise/ daily/ because/ I/ want/ stay/ healthy.					
3.She/ often/ take/ paracetamol/ if/ she/ get / bad/ headache.					
4.how many calories/ you/ bum/ do/ aerobics/ 2 hours?					
5.getting/ enough/ sleep/ help/ students/ do/ their best/ school.					
4. Make question for underlined words					
1.My favourite hobby is <u>cooking</u> .					
What is your favourite hobby?					
2.I often share my hobby with my best friend.					
Who do you often share your hobby with? 3.She went to the doctor because she had a terrible headache.					
Why did she go to the doctor					
4.I started playing the guitar in 2018.					
When did you start playing the guitar?					
THOM are you bear praying the guitar.					

Nguyễn Thị Hiền	Nguyễn Thu Hằng	Cao Thị Phương Anh
NGƯỜI LẬP ĐỀ CƯƠNG	Long Biên, ngà NHÓM TRƯỞNG	y 16 tháng 10 năm 2021 KT HIỆU TRƯỞNG PHÓ HIỆU TRƯỞNG (đã ký)
	-THE END-	
5. I love fruit. I am allergic to stra		
4. Susan went to the park. She had	a ride on the swing.	
3. He is a vegetarian. He doesn't e	eat any meat.	•
2. You should eat less junk food. Y		
5. Join each pair of sentences by1. Junk food tastes so good. It is b	ad for your health.	
How many calories a day do peop	le need to stay in shape? keep	o fit

5.People need <u>about 2.000</u> calories a day to stay in shape.